
Three Spencer Fane Attorneys Attend 2024 National
Apartment Association Rental Housing Advocacy and
Legal Summit

Spencer Fane attorneys Sarah Fandrey (Dallas), Tara Holterhaus (Omaha), and
Karen McCay (San Jose) recently attended the 2024 National Apartment Association
(NAA) Rental Housing Advocacy and Legal Summit (RHALS) in Irving, Texas, where
they were thrilled to connect with hundreds of legal professionals and industry
thought leaders from across the country.

RHALS featured informative sessions on critical issues facing the multi-family
housing industry with open discussions and networking sessions for all attendees.
Sarah, Tara, and Karen were able to connect with owners, operators, and other legal
professionals on meaningful industry topics while representing three of the firm’s
offices across its expanding national footprint.

At Spencer Fane, the three attorneys are multidisciplinary members of the Real
Estate practice group, where they serve as thoughtful and vigorous advocates for
clients navigating a broad spectrum of real estate matters, including multi-family
housing. They are active contributors to both firmwide and external legal initiatives,
influencing important industry discussions and gaining comprehensive insights
which deepen their practices and widen the firm’s reach.

Learn more about the recent NAA RHALS here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/sarah-b-fandrey/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/tara-holterhaus/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/karen-mccay/
https://www.naahq.org/rhals

